YOU'RE CORDIALLY
INVITED

COVERED DISH

Where: Hodges Blvd
Presbyterian Church
Fellowship Hall
| When: Sunday April 21st @
11:15am (Immediately after
Service)

7‘1 What to bring: Your favorite
4 dish to share
*Please sign-up in the
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narthex*

Volunteers Needed
to help in the nursery and with
Children's Worship
We need folks in the nursery as well as
assist with Children's Worship. Both
areas give you an opportunity to build
relationships with our youngest
members. Please consider giving one

Sunday per quarter. Contact Ms.
JoAnne to sign-up.

We still need volunteers in the church
office to help with answering the phone,
taking deliveries, and “holding down the

fort” while the staff takes lunch. We
have several days/times available.

Please contact Kathy at 904-223-6922

to help out.

HBPC-YOUTH
CARWASH:!
FUNDRAISER!

APRIL 27, 2024

We'll be washing
from 9-12

Our guest pastor today, Rev. Sarah Locke, is the pastor for Jacksonville Campus Ministry,
an ecumenical ministry that serves the colleges and universities in the Jacksonville area.
Her passion has always been campus ministry and the time when young adults begin to
ask big questions and dive deeper into their faith communities. Although she was
ordained Lutheran, she grew up in the Presbyterian Church, the Catholic Church, the
Lutheran Church, and was trained for ministry by a Methodist theologian. Thus her love
for ecumenism! She now serves JCM during the week and is the assisting priest at
Episcopal Church of the Redeemer. She and her Lutheran pastor husband have two
young kids who enjoy running them ragged day and night.
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1st & 3rd Wednesday Night Program

lst & 3rd

IT'S NEVER TOO LATE TO JOIN!

This year we’ve been falling more in love with God
through the amazing Book of Hebrews, but it’s
changing. Wednesday, Aprll 17, we're meeting again
to learn about a new phase in the book and a change
in the strategy of the writer. As we shift, it’s a great time to get onboard with the
study. One more change: In May we’ll meet the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the
month, so May 8 and 22-same time, 7 pm, and same place, Fellowship

Hall. Hope to see you there!

June 2

A Festiva[ Of 4:00 pm
H_ymns Come join the choir for our Festival of Hymns!

No long-term commitment required

A chance to sing with other choirs from around the city

Be part of something bigger than just us (goal 50+ singers)
Possibly singing with an orchestra!

Hosted at our church

We will rehearse weekly on Wednesday evenings at 6:30. Music will be
provided along with recordings of each song that are part-specific. There will be
two mass rehearsals here at HBPC with the other churches performing. Dress
rehearsal is on June 1 and the performance on June 2.

For more information see Duane Carter or email at dcarter@hbpcusa.org.




